
 
 

            

         24th February 2021  
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Re:  Schools opening on March 8th 2021  
 
I am sure you were all eagerly waiting to hear our Prime Minister’s statement regarding the lifting of the 
current lock down restrictions.  We are delighted with the announcement and have been working towards 
reopening our school for Monday 8th March.  My leadership team and I have already planned the finer 
details around drop off and pick up implications including ensuring break times and lunch times are 
effective.  We have also placed thought on the curriculum in readiness for children returning to school, we 
will share these plans with you as soon as we have finalised them.   

        
With your support, we are so proud of how 
independent our children have become over the last 
year, particularly our younger children. They have 
shown resilience and courage, predominantly when 
saying goodbye to their parents/carers in the 
morning, however we do understand that the long 
period of home learning may have left children a little 
anxious and perhaps reluctant to leave their families, 
therefore if you would like to walk your child into 
school, please see the table, in the attached 
reopening document, as to where you will be asked 
to say goodbye to your child. We have put this in 
place to firstly support you and our children in 

making this transition stress free but also ensuring we are minimising the risk of spreading the virus by 
minimising the number of adults we have on site.  
 
We look forward to seeing our all of our children back in school very soon, definitely something to look 
forward to.     
 
I would like to thank you again for the positive manner with which you have approached remote learning 
since the beginning of this period of lockdown, it certainly has been difficult for many. My team and I 
absolutely understand how difficult home learning can be and with your support and enthusiasm our 
children have continued to shine and make progress.  
 
Week beginning 1st March 2021 
To ensure that staff have enough time to prepare their classrooms and organise learning resources, 
teachers will continue to provide remote teaching and learning in the morning, as per usual, however for 
the afternoon session, teachers will upload learning materials and instructions as well as complete the 
afternoon register, they will then log off so that they can come into school to prepare.  Learning that is 
uploaded onto GC in the afternoon will be marked the following morning.    
 

 



 
 

            

Parent teacher consultations: 9th and 10th March 
 
Attached you will find our detailed opening plan, the risk assessment will be updated in due course.  You 
will also find below class links for in readiness for consultations.    
Please do ensure that you register your preferred time slot. Consultations will be held remotely, via zoom, 
details of the links will be shared with you nearer the time. 

 
Parent Consultation - Nursery 
  

Parent Consultation - Reception Achyutum 
 

Parent Consultation - Reception Matsya 
 

Parent Consultation – Y1 Keshavam 
 

Parent Consultation – Y1 Damodaram 
 

Parent Consultation – Y2 Raam 
 

Parent Consultation – Y2 Chaitanya 
 

Parent Consultation – Y3 Varaha 
 

Parent Consultation – Y3 Narasimha 
 

Parent Consultation – Y4 Vamana 
 

Parent Consultation – Y4 Narayanam 
 

Parent Consultation – Y5 Krishna 
 

Parent Consultation – Y5 Buddha 
 

Parent Consultation – Y6 Kurma 
 

Parent Consultation – Y6 Balarama 
 

 
If you do have any questions please do not hesitate to contact the school office in the first instance: 
kapsharrow@avanti.org.uk 

 
Best regards, 
 
Mrs S Bellare 
Executive Principal  
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